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Announcements 
 

Vacant APLA Executive Positions!!! 
APLA Executive Committee  

 

The APLA Executive Committee is seeking nominations for the following positions: 

 

-VP President-Elect 

-Treasurer 

-VP Nova Scotia 

-VP Newfoundland and Labrador 

-VP New Brunswick 

-VP Membership 

-Communications Coordinator 

 

Please forward your nominations by February 28, 2018 to: 
 
Kathryn Rose 
Past President, APLA 
Memorial University of Newfoundland 
St. John's, NL 
A1C 5S7 
P: 709-864-3139 
E: kathrynr@mun.ca OR kathrynerose@gmail.com 
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